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On September 13, 2012, the Ohio Casino Control Commission (“Commission”) received the
Common Sense Initiative Office’ s Recommendation Memorandum (“CSI Recommendation”) for the
Gaming Equipment, Internal Controls, and Table Games Rule Package.  The Commission
appreciated the quick-turn around of this rule package.

The CSI Conclusion stated “based on its review of the proposed rule package, the CSI Office
recommends the Commission should proceed in filing the proposed rules with JCARR.”

At this time, the Commission plans to move forward with the original filing of this rule
package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Hannah Smith, at 7-0317 or
Hannah.smith@casinocontrol.ohio.gov.

cc: John Barron, Deputy Director & General Counsel, Casino Control Commission
cc: Patrick Martin, Director of Regulatory Compliance, Casino Control Commission
cc: Jaymi Reynolds, Regulatory & Enforcement Project Coordinator, Casino Control

Commission
cc: Andromeda McGregor, Assistant Attorney General
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